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Chair Kropf, Vice Chairs Andersen and Walan, and members of the House Judiciary 

Committee: 

 

My name is Maria Aron and I'm a concerned citizen and mother of 2 school aged 

children. I am asking you to please support the passage of HB 2006. There is no 

reason for a young person to own a weapon of war. The brain science is clear that 

before the age of 25, peoples' brains are not fully developed particularly in the 

prefrontal cortex which is the area crucial for accomplishing executive brain functions. 

Recent mass shootings in Uvalde, TX and Bend, OR were perpetrated by men 

younger than 21. Thank you for reading my testimony.  

 


